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H.B. 997, H.D. 1 
RELATING TO CONCESSIONS 

 

House Committee on Finance 

 
The Department of Transportation (DOT) strongly supports H.B. 997, H.D.1 
recognizing that the highest amount of money offered for a concession contract should 
not be the sole or most compelling factor and basis for awarding concession contracts 
at Hawaii's airports.   
 
We support the committee’s measures which includes ensuring the DOT has the 
flexibility in granting concession contracts by negotiation in order to receive the best 
value of services and products offered to provide the highest customer satisfaction.  
 
It should be noted that the majority of other airports in the United States award 
concession contracts by best value depending on the situation and type of concession.  
 
The DOT’s main objective relating to airport concession contracts is to provide 
maximum customer satisfaction and service, which should lead to increased revenues 
to support the DOT’s Airport Modernization Program.  The passage of this bill will 
provide the flexibility and discretion when entering into concession contracts by 
negotiation.   
 
Thank you for the opportunity to provide testimony. 
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